
Language Accessibility Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 08/17/2017 

Introduction: 
• Hang opened and welcomed everyone to the second LAAC meeting 
• Brief overview of the Voters Choice Act and how the LAAC is part of this 
• It was highly encouraged for everyone to be on the email subscription list 
• LAAC applications are still being accepted and members will be appointed soon 

o Applications are available in paper and online 
o Applications are accepted on a continual basis 

Notes/Questions and Comments: 
• Members provided great ideas on other areas to target with our outreach 

o Neighborhood Associations (Newsletters) 
o Non-Profits 
o Community Centers (Different language communities) 
o Churches (Different language communities) 
o Places that assist the public (Example: DHA) 

• Staff is still in the process of getting all flyers translated 
• Members made it clear that Sacramento County should have its own social 

media accounts  
o Posts would not get lost and easier to access the community with 

important information 
• Discussed by members that the best way to display information on drop boxes 

and vote centers would be by zip codes 

Next Meeting Suggestions:  
• Look over discussion document and provide us with feedback 
• Look over website and provide us with feedback  


